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Vote-by-Mail is a tremendous strength of Oregon’s democracy.  With our vital voter’s 

guide, citizens can read, research, and vote at their convenience. Removing Vote-by-

Mail would hinder many whose work schedules impede them getting to a polling 

station, or if they’re on vacation, or tending a loved one in another location, etc.  

Please ensure Vote by Mail is kept in Oregon!! 


